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Hello Harris Families! 

It is hard to believe it is almost Fall Break!!  Many great things are taking place at Harris 
Elementary. 

 

Here are a few important items: 

v Thank you all for attending our V.I.P. Day last Friday.  We had a huge 
crowd and the children and staff loved having you as our guests! 
 

v Thank you to Ms. Sullivan, our amazing music teacher.  The first grade 
music program was fantastic! 

 
v Volunteer Forms-If you plan to attend a field trip or volunteer in your 

child’s classroom at any time during the year, we encourage you to 
complete a volunteer form. 

 
v Congratulations to our Character Students of the Month: 

 
Taylor Kelly 
Madelyn Jones 
Lee Ora Newland 
Emma Spears 
Leilani Wildman 
Sophie Atwood 
Raley Greggs 
Heidi Stoner 
James Holden 
Connor Landis 
Chris Bates 
Carley Cavaletto 
Elizabeth Dotson 
Alexander Kendrick 
Joshua Montgomery 

 



v Congratulations to our Authors of the Month: 

Autumn Ross 
Anastasia Franklin 
Marley Gangler 
Emma Spears 
Lilly Schaekel 
Austin Kearns 
Landon Schwertfeger 
Cullen Anderson 
Hayden Zellers 
Matthew Martin 
Nicholas Ryba 
Carley Cavaletto 
Elise Ford 
Kelsie Simmons 

 
 

v Upcoming Dates: 

Oct. 5                 Picture Retakes 
Oct. 6                 End of 1st 9 weeks 
                           Riley Parade of Flowers for 2nd & 3rd grade  12:30 pm 

     Oct. 9-20             Fall Break   NO SCHOOL 
     Oct. 30 & Nov. 1 Parent Teacher Conferences 3:00-6:30 pm 
 
 
 
Enjoy your Fall Vacation, 
 
Mrs. Jan Kehrt, Principal 
 

 

                    


